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PRINCIPALS’ NOTE 

We had a lot of success in the 
beginning months of the year 
with a focus on structure and 
consistency. We had 
graduation assessments, 
community dinners, did goal-
setting with students, and have 
sent reports home.  
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 INDIGENOUS VOICES 

The school focused on 
assemblies for National Day 
for Truth and Reconciliation, 
many classes discussed the 
contributions of Indigenous 
veterans and heroes that 
served in the wars even when 
not offered citizenship and full 
rights.  
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 SCHOOL SUPPORTS 

The school is focused on 
ensuring that students have 
healthy and nutritious snacks 
to eat. The school has 
provided apples, pears, 
peppers, and other healthy 
snacks throughout the year for 
all students. Food connects us 
at CSS. 

COMMUNITY DINNER 
We had a very well attended community 
dinner in which we shared a meal with the 
families we serve. Thanks for coming out and 
thanks for all the staff planning involved. 
Many students helped and it was a true 
community dinner, so thanks for all the 
student 
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Photos from our 
October 
Successes!  
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